
 1 

      

 

2017/5282/P 

4 Bromwich 

Avenue 

LONDON N6 

6QH  

Erection of a single storey rear extension, 

following demolition of existing and erection of a 

single storey rear garden outbuilding, following 

demolition of existing structures. 

Thomas 

Sild  

 

 

No Objection,  

 

Comments only, 
 

The Holly Lodge Estate CAAMS state; 

 
Rear extensions  
 
Extensions and conservatories can alter the 
balance and harmony of a property or of a 
group of properties by insensitive scale, design 
or inappropriate materials. Rear extensions 
should be as unobtrusive as possible and 
should not adversely affect the character of the 
building or the conservation area. In most 
cases such extensions should be no more than 
one storey in height, but the general effect on 
neighbouring properties, views from the public 
realm, and relationship with the historic pattern 
of development will be the key factors in the 
consideration of their acceptability. Some rear 
extensions, although not widely visible, so 
adversely affect the architectural  integrity of 
the building to which they are attached that the 
character of the conservation area is 
prejudiced. 

 

 

 
Extensions should be in harmony with the original form and character of the building and the historic 
pattern of extensions within the group of buildings. The acceptability of larger extensions depends on 
the particular site and circumstances.  
 
The topography increases the effect of a rear extension for those on the downslope side, with the 
impacts of height and bulk, overlooking and overshadowing being greater than a similar proposal on 
level ground. Original rear projections on houses avoid an overbearing effect on their downslope 
neighbours by being located on the upslope side of the house, and subsequent extensions have 
largely, but not always, followed this pattern. Development on the downslope side can result in a 
excessively high wall for the downslope neighbour and so increase in height on this side is unlikely to 
be acceptable. 
  
Part width extensions are appropriate on houses that originally had a shallow part-width extension, 
but on flat backed properties a shallower full width extension is likely to be more suitable. 
 

The increase in depth of the extension from 2.5m to 4.0m alters the balance of the pair of semi 

detached houses, the views of the neighbours should be sought 
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If planning permission is granted the hours of permitted work should match those in the HLE 

Builders’ Code (available from the HLE Manager / HLE website); 

 

08.00 to 18.00 Monday to Friday 

09.00 to 13.00 on Saturday 

No working is permitted on Sundays and Bank holidays 
 

 


